
CONGRATULATIONS!

 
The Allegan County Fair funded its 31st Scholarship Program.   Allegan County Schools
were contacted and after reviewing the applications 3 were selected. We would like to
congratulate the following recipients and thank all applicants for their time and effort.

Joelle Boeskool graduated from Hamilton High School in 2024 and attends Albion College.
Joelle is studying Psychology & Elementary Education. Her goal is to teach Elementary
Education. Joelle showed Swine for 10 years at the fair.
  
Londyn Rolen is graduating from MI International Prep School in June 2025. Londyn is
planning to attend Black Hawk East Community college to study Agricultural. Her goal is
to have her own Media Business and operate a livestock sale site. 
Londyn has shown livestock for 10 years at the fair. 

Colby Tucker is graduating from Hopkins High School in May 2025. Colby is planning to
attend Ferris State University, or Western Michigan University to study manufacturing
Engineering. His goal is to become a Process Engineer.   Colby showed livestock  at the fair
for 4 years .

Best of luck in for future achievements! 


